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JENNIE EDMUNDsON HOSPITAL

September 24, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. D. G. Wiedeman
Materials Radiation Protection
799 Roosevelt Road
Glenellyn, Illinois 60137

License No. 14-00950-03

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

With respect to Notice of Violation concerning the above referenced license
number and dated September 14, 1982, please see the attached response from
R. G. Mcdonald, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer.

Should any further data or follow-up be required, please do not hesitate
to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

/ -

(N<WS,
Edward R. L'
Administrator
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